Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004 
re: Elective Home Education
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Regarding : Elective Home Education Survey requested by the Association of Directors of Children's Services- Published on 24th November 2021, the results of the survey are contained in the document below

https://adcs.org.uk/education/article/el...

Question 1: Did your LA respond to the ADCS survey? If no please let me know this was the case and ignore the remaining question's thank you.

Answer:

Yes


Question 2: Please supply a copy of your completed survey

Please find attached


Question 3: Please state the number of people who participated in the completion of the survey

3


Question 4: Please specify the positions held by those who participated

Home Education Adviser / Service Manager - Education Welfare Service / Admin support

Question 5: Was your authorities response approved by Children's Services overview scrutiny Committee or equivalent? Please supply details

Approved by the Principal Education Officer.  The Children, Young People and Education Scrutiny Commission reviewed the survey information in March 2022.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
